	Activities in support of Objective 


	Network members’ participation and roles
	Inputs (time and resources)
	Summary of Progress

(outputs, outcomes )
	Facilitating Factors/Challenges

	Convened Network development meeting of 9/9 to review and approve of structure and steering committee membership
	Network building meeting had roughly 35 people in attendance from a broad cross-section of both the Leadership Council and Network as a whole.
	2 meeting hours and extensive preparation
	Decided upon Steering Committee representation: chair, co-chair, chairs of each committee, reps from each continua of care, 3 state agency reps (DHCD, DTA, DMH)
	Good meeting, good process, good buy-in of results

	Steering Committee is constant and active resource for feedback on Network decisions, almost exclusively via email (which works!)
	All Steering Committee members, via email
	Regular, brief email correspondence
	Decisions are constantly made regarding issues of leadership council membership; leadership council meeting agenda and other items related to network governance
	.

	Outreach is ongoing to establish chairs of each committee
	Each committee’s membership is addressing this issue
	As committee meets, i.e.., monthly for a couple of hours
	Chair of Individual Services Committee selected by consensus, Andrea Miller of ServiceNet; process underway for Family Services and Data Performance; when community engagement meets next week, it will be taken up there, too
	


ICHH Regional Network Evaluation

Quarterly Network Committee/Subcommittee Report

Committee name: Steering Committee

Objectives for the  Quarter Ending September 30, 2009:
1. Establish structure and positions on Steering Committee
2. Engage Committee members in ongoing Network building and Leadership Council meeting planning
3. Ensure representation from each sub-committee
Story:
The Steering Committee and the Leadership Council as a whole offer an excellent example of good process at work.  With the Network Building meeting in early September, we convened a broad cross-section of the community, including both Leadership Council members and Network members generally.  30 people devoted two hours of their time to discussing, reviewing and finally deciding upon the Network structure, including committees and representative positions on them.  With this process, the Network gained legitimacy in its decisionmaking.
The Steering Committee is successful with its near daily email correspondence, quick to respond to the coordinator’s miscellaneous questions that require their input.  Their timely and committed participation is key to its success.

Finally, the Leadership Council meeting on September 30 provided a great vehicle for energizing and empowering the Network.  37 people attended from across the region, reflecting the intended model of diverse representation.  Members adopted the recommendations from the Network Building meeting, bringing their feedback to the table along the way.  Members also committed to joining a sub-committee of their choice, and, thanks to the energy in the room, they have since delivered on that commitment.  The feeling that we are building something that can make a real impact was palpable.

